NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING RESCHEDULED
Village of Theresa, New York

PROPOSED LOCAL LAW: Defend and Indemnify Officers and Employees of
the Village.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Local Law has been introduced before the
Village Board of the Village of Theresa to potentially Defend and Indemnify
Officers and Employees of the Village established by NYS Public Officers Law in
the Village of Theresa, Jefferson County, New York.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing in connection with the proposed
Local Law will be held at the Village Office, 124 Commercial Street, Theresa, NY
13691 on May 20, 2025 at 6:30 PM. An opportunity to be heard in regard thereto
will then and there be given to all persons of interested in the proposed legislation.

May 13, 2025

Tara Leeson, Village Clerk-Treasurer



